

MINUTES

DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE

Village Green Municipal Building Council Chambers 47 Hall Street Tuesday, October 6, 2015 6:00 p.m.

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm. Those present included Jim Hrivnak, Tom Counts, and Dick Fusch. David Betz and Steve Lutz, were also in attendance. Members of the press and community were also in attendance.

I. Today's Business

a. Downtown Traffic Study Discussion

Because of the lack of attendance only a little discussion was held. David Betz described what the Keep Powell Moving plan is showing with the extension of Grace Drive South to be called Martin-Perry Drive. The Phased Improvements within the Keep Powell Moving Plan were discussed (see attached chart).

II. New Business to Schedule None.

III. Adjournment- The meeting adjourned at 7:00 pm.